
 

February 7, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Terrie Huntington, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ethics and Elections 

Statehouse, Room 235-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Huntington: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 333 by Senate Committee on Ethics and Elections 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 333 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 333 would remove the requirements that a petition circulator be a resident of the State 

of Kansas and possess the qualifications of an elector in the State of Kansas.   

 

 The Secretary of State indicates that any fiscal effect associated with SB 333 would be 

negligible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Desiree Taliaferro, Secretary of State’s Office   


